DacProv Ltd
9.5.2008

Dear Colleague,
We are pleased to advise you that your Provider Company - DacProv Ltd - has now been incorporated.

This company has been established to enable Dacorum GP’s to be fully involved in the development, initiation, and delivery of quality, cost effective local clinical services. 
Before we can proceed further we need to now formalize the company and establish the membership – which we hope will include all the GP’s in the locality to provide a cohesive clinical body representing and providing for, all the patients of Dacorum.

Structure of the Board

As you will be aware from the various emails received and details of the inaugural meeting we have, from the volunteers that came forward, set up the Board of DacProv Ltd as detailed below:

Chairman

Colin Neal - Parkwood Surgery

Secretary

Sheila Burgess - The Nap

Treasurer

Sandy Gower - Bennetts End

Board Members
Keith Hodge -  Fernville
                                       Steve Kanani -  Haverfield
                                       Pani Sissou - Rothschild House
                                       Sue Rivers–Brown - Everest House
                                       Linda Rowe - Lincoln House

Your formal approval of the Board is now required by completion of the slip below together with nominations of anyone who would like to work with us on the Board on this exciting new initiative.

Future Projects

The initial project that we are supporting is the collaboration between ourselves and Harmoni to bid for the Urgent Care Centre.

The next one is likely to be for the Healthcare Centre (Darzi clinic) and we will need to decide who, if anyone, we should invite to collaborate with us in a joint bid. We will be writing separately in this respect.
These are both massive projects which have and will, involve an incredible amount of work but our aim is to consider other smaller changes to service delivery. We want all practices to feel part of this company and welcome any suggestions for services currently delivered by other providers that we might consider supplying. This is an opportunity for us to have a real impact on care pathways utilizing local skills and your knowledge of local need.  Any suggestions can be sent to any of the Board members and they will be fully considered. We may need to seek expertise from around the patch to assist in evaluation, configuration and tendering processes.
Funding

As you are already aware, although the Board is currently working on a voluntary basis, our venture into the ‘providing business’ requires funding and in order for us to be in a strong position to bid for services we may need to ‘buy’ in appropriate skills to assist with the process of writing and submitting tenders that will have the best chance of success.
Ownership of the company is by shareholding and shares will be allocated at a price of 50p per patient (as determined by capitation as at April 2008). To assist with cash-flow, this can be paid in two stages, 25p per patient now and the balance 30th  September 2008. Shares will be issued at 1 share per 1000 patients rounded up / down @ 500.

We appreciate that this is a sizeable financial commitment but feel that we need to be established on a sound financial basis to have sufficient resources to run with a number of concurrent projects without the need to continually come back to you asking for more money. This investment should avoid this prospect and hopefully once the initial projects are operational, these will fund future bids.

Work on the Healthcare Centre project is already moving forward quickly and we need to have a confirmed commitment from those practices wishing to be involved and their initial contribution by the 31st May 2008.

If you do have any questions of queries please feel free to contact any of the board members who will be happy to discuss or to visit practices if required
Yours truly,
Colin Neal

Chairman
Please complete and return the attached sheet and return to:

 Sheila Burgess, The Nap Surgery, Kings Langley, Herts, WD4 8ET by 31st May 2008.

………………………………………………………………………………………………………….

Practice Name:
………………………………………

Contact: 
………………………………………
Tel: ………………………   E-mail:  ………………………………….……

We do / do not wish to be members of DacProv Ltd

We approve / do not approve the structure of the DacProv Ltd Board

We wish to nominate ……………………to be considered for election to the DacProv Ltd Board

We enclose 25p per patient ( based on capitation 1.4.2008) and agree to pay the final 25p per patient by 30th September 2008 and based on a list size of…………………………

(Cheques should be payable to DacProv Ltd)

Signed (on behalf of practice):  ………………………………………..
                                     Name:  ………………………………………… 

                  

 Date:  …………………………………………..
